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Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, Editor  

 
 

Greetings Sir Knights! 
 

It is the last week of April I sit down to write this supplement 

and we are still practicing self-isolation, protecting ourselves 

and fellow citizens from the Novel Corona Virus  We are still 

waiting for all those meetings I so look forward to attending to 

begin again.  More than ever I miss the face to face contact 

afforded me by this great fraternity and can’t wait to resume the 

normal routine. 
 

The Annual Conclave scheduled in June continues to be a work 

in progress as I write this supplement.   As we receive daily 

updates from Governor Scott and his team, we find a little more 

has opened every day, and with social distancing, we may be 

able to hold a limited, sparsely attended, Annual Conclave. 

 

To all my Brethren, Companions and Sir Knights, please 

continue to stay healthy, keep washing your hands frequently,  

maintain safe distances from others, wear a mask in public and 

please reach out and continue to keep in touch with our fellow 

Sir Knights, Companions and Brethren.  
 

Pictures from the archives: 

Sir Knight Lee Dion enjoys 

a minue with Past Grand 

Comander Cedric Smith at a 

St.Aldemar Inspection 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

S.K. Everett 

Dickinson of Mt. 

Zion #9 receives the 

K.T.C.H. award at an 

Annual Conclave 

from N.E. Dept. 

Commander Thomas 

Tsirimokos with S.K. 

Larry Douglass, 

RECG looking on. 
 

 
Comp Roland Woodard received the Cryptic Mason of the Year 

Award from Dept. Grand Chaplain, Rev. Charles Roberts at our 

Annual Assembly with M.I.G.M. Robert Bryant’s assistance. 
 

STAY HEALTHY & MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCE! 
 

Courteously,  

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, Editor.  


